
 

New Year’s holiday information 

Roppongi Robataya 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Please be informed our operation hours during New Year’s holiday as follows:  

 

December 30th  17:00～23:00  

December 31st  17:00～        

January 1st     17:00～23:00 

January 2nd    17:00～23:00 

January 3rd  

January 4th      Closed 

January 5th  

January 6th 

January 7th       17:00～23:00 

 

From December 31st to January 2nd, 2024, we will operate in three reservation 

slots: 17:00-19:00, 19:00-21:00, and 21:00-23:00, seating for 2 hours only. 

Please note that we will be closed from January 3rd to 6th for the New Year holidays, 

and we will be open as usual from January 7th. 

 

Please choose one of the following time slots for your reservation from December 

31st to January 2nd. 

December 31st ：  ①17:00～19:00   ②19:00～21:00   ③21:00～                

January 1st   ：  ①17：00～19:00   ②19:00～21:00   ③21:00～23:00 

 


